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OSPREY RURAL 
STRUCTURE PLAN 
NOTICE OF FINAL 

APPROVAL
Notice is hereby given that on 02 October 2019 the 
Western Australian Planning Commission approved 
the above mentioned Osprey Rural Structure Plan.

The approved structure plan can be viewed at 
the Town of Port Hedland 
Administration Office.


